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Wake from your summer slumber! 
A new school year arrives! Mandala School opens Wednesday, September 7 

for its 9th year. Children may arrive 8-8:20.

Please have INDOOR FOOTWEAR with them. 
Greater effort will be made to keep the indoors 
clean by keeping the outdoors out.

Be prepared for the weather outdoors because 
almost every day we are walking to a park, the 
Boys & Girls Club, Sinking Ponds, or just about.

Our spring trip to Quebec City gave brave ones a chance 
to practice French while we all enjoyed the foreign 
culture: good food, stunning architecture, different 
history, and friendly people.Fond Farewell to April & Jenna 

 We will miss their good spirits and 
dedication as they move on to teaching 
jobs in the public sector. April will teach 
high school math at BOCES and Jenna 
will be at Cloverbank Elementary in the 
Frontier School District.

Welcome to Kelsey Zimmermann! 

 After sorting through many 
applications, our hiring committee of Drs. 
John, Liza, & Kathy M. choose four to 
interview. All were impressive yet Kelsey 
tipped the scale with her background. 
 She is a recent graduate of the 
renowned Fredonia teaching program and 
has many years of experience as a 
counselor at Camp Ska-No-Ka-San. 
 Be sure to welcome her when you 
arrive for the new year.

Camp Allegany! 
October 17-20 

 Let us know soon if you can be with us at 
Camp Allegany for some or all of the time. Siblings 
are welcome. There are semi-comfortable beds, hot 
showers, and a commercial kitchen. This is camping, 
Mandala style.


